
In an effort to protect our UA athletes, the SCI and Arizona Athletics at the University of 
Arizona have teamed up to share sun safe messaging and sunscreen with UA students 
involved in school sports.  

The Sun Safety & Skin Cancer Prevention Initiative will 
bring together a team of SCI and UA Athletic department 
staff and faculty, along with the Student Athlete Advisory 
Committee (SAAC). The SCI will develop sun safety 
materials to be added into the current class that all 
students take when they join the athletic department. 

We hope this 
training will be 
added to mandatory 
annual performance 
and safety training. 

In addition to the 
education and 
training, we aim to 
get sunscreen 
stations with 
signage placed at outdoor sports venues. This 
sunscreen would be offered to both athletes and 
visitors.

Here's to making the UA campus a sun safe campus!

Spring 2020

To stay current and supply a 
user-friendly product, the SCI 
is updating the sunscreen 
stations that we use and rent  
for special outdoor events. 
Over the years, these 
stations have been utilized 
by UA campus organizations, 
as well as many outdoor 
events, such as the annual 
Festival of Books. 

For more information on how 
to rent these sunscreen 
stations, contact:

Denise Spartonos:

520-626-1037
denises@email.arizona.edu
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The SCI teamed up with The SaddleBrooke Tennis Club and The 

University of Arizona Women's and Men's Tennis Teams in 

November to raise skin cancer awareness and provide education 

on skin cancer prevention and detection. 

The event raised over $6,000 in funds to continue our mission to 

prevent and cure skin cancer. We are so lucky to have the 

support of the UA tennis teams, and the SaddleBrooke Tennis 

Club. 

Thank you!

Del aney St r at t on

Cal endar
Mar ch

Apr il

May
Skin Cancer Awareness month

April 20th- SPF Luncheon

11-2pm @ Arizona Inn

March 4th- Sun Safety Day 

12-3pm @ UA Campus Recreation 
Pool

March 6th - Brewers Sun Safety Day

1:05 @ American Family Fields of 
Phoenix

March 14 & 15- Festival of Books

All weekend on UA Campus

SADDLEBROOKE FUNDRAISER

Join us for our 5th annual 

Skin cancer Prevention Friends' (SPF) Luncheon 

Guest Speaker: Kelly Nelson, MD FAAD

MD Anderson Cancer Center-University of Texas

Call or email Lisa Quale to RSVP

520-626-1074 lquale@uacc.arizona.edu

SAVE THE DATE 

Many t hanks t o t he Saddl ebr ooke communit y!

Sal ly Dickinson

Delaney received her DNP and 
her Ph.D. in Nursing at the 
University of Arizona. Her 
research includes early 
detection and prevention in 
skin cancer, and how 
technology and nurse 
practitioners can positively 
impact these  topics.

Sally is an Assistant Professor 
in Pharmacology. Her current 
research focuses on 
UV-induced skin cancer with a 
focus on molecular signaling 
pathways as targets for 
chemoprevention.

  Welcome to our newest          
  members 
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